Press Statement
on the Licensing of Starlink

On Friday the 6th of September 2024, the Postal and Telecommunications Regulatory Authority of
Zimbabwe (POTRAZ) issued two licences to STARLINK ZIMBABWE (Pvt) Ltd, namely the
Telecommunication Licence for Network Services and the Internet Services Provider (National)
Licence.

This Licence-stack authorises STARLINK to provide Internet Services throughout Zimbabwe using
the STARLINK Low Earth Orbit (LEO) Satellite Constellation. In providing Internet Services in
Zimbabwe, STARLINK is engaging Agencies, including established Network Operators and Internet
Service Providers (ISPs) for the distribution of User Terminals (kits) and as appropriate, the provision
of managed end-user services.

It is a condition of the STARLINK Licences that such Agencies, Dealers and ISPs shall be subject to
clearance by POTRAZ. This condition applies to both existing and prospective ISPs and Network
Operators. The sale or distribution of STARLINK User Terminals without appropriate licensing and
clearance is, therefore, an offence punishable by law.

Meanwhile, POTRAZ is convinced that the addition of the LEO Technology layer onto the
Zimbabwean ecosystem of Network Technologies would enhance ubiquitous and meaningful
broadband connectivity throughout Zimbabwe. Connecting the unconnected and bridging the
digital divide remain key priorities for Zimbabwe, as we journey towards vision 2030.
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